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Mail-in voting is an Oregon stalwart. It is convenient and safe which allows for the 

inclusion of many more voters to participate, thus a more true representation of our 

region or state. Please give a resounding “no” to any bill requiring in-person voting. In 

this day and age, this would be a big step backward.  


